Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO) <cnkarrigan@marathonoil.com>
Sent: Monday, February 25, 2019 3:20 PM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO); Heather Patterson

Subject: [EXT] Marathon Oil Company - Henry Grande 1 - Initial C141
Attachments: IMG_0212.PNG; Initial C141.pdf

Good afternoon,
Please see the attached initial C141. Also, the vac truck tickets states oil but was condensate.
Let me know if you have any questions.

Callie

From: Karrigan, Callie N. (MRO)

Sent: Monday, February 11, 2019 8:20 AM

To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; 'robert.hamlet@state.nm.us' <robert.hamlet@state.nm.us>;
'jim.griswold@state.nm.us' <jim.griswold@state.nm.us>

Cc: Castro, Isaac (MRO) <icastro@marathonoil.com>; 'Heather Patterson' <heather.patterson@soudermiller.com>; Brian
Hall (MRO) (bhall@marathonoil.com) <bhall@marathonoil.com>

Subject: Marathon Oil Company - Henry Grande 1 - 24 hour notice

Good morning,

Yesterday at 8:56 am, the Pumper reported one of the tanks had overflowed, releasing 25 bbls inside containment.
Standing fluids have been recovered.

Thank you,

Callie Karrigan

HES Professional — Environmental
Office: 575-297-0956

Cell: 405-202-1028



